
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

1st July 2020 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

 

The Year 6 children will be making a buggy as part of their Design and Technology work this half-term.  

 

The buggies will be constructed using MDF wood and other materials (eg. motors, batteries, frames) which 

we have purchased from our school suppliers. These materials come in at a higher cost to the school than 

the majority of other DT projects at approximately £4 per child. 

 

Consequently we usually request a parental contribution to cover the cost of the buggy for those children 

who wish to take theirs home. It is optional to keep the buggy, and for those children not wanting to keep it 

then there would be no charge. 

 

Some parents will have paid £4 to the school for the Godalming Museum trip which was sadly cancelled. 

For those who paid the £4 we would be happy to allocate this payment against the cost of the buggy.  For 

those who did not pay for the Godalming Museum trip, and your child wishes to keep the buggy, could you 

kindly provide payment of £4 by cash or cheque (made payable to ‘Busbridge Junior School’) by Friday 10th 

July 2020. 

 

Please could all parents complete the attached form and return via their child to the class teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr David Evans and Miss Sarah Mistry  

Year 6 Class Teachers 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Year 6 Buggy Project 

 

Please complete and return to the class teacher: 

 

Childs Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………. Bubble:………………………………………..  

 

My child would like to keep their DT buggy           YES / NO 

 

I would like school to allocate my £4 Godalming Museum payment to pay for the buggy            YES / NO 

 

I enclose £4 payment for my child’s buggy            YES / NO  

 

Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………(Parent / Carer)  Date:……………………………… 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 


